Gentet, Matthias

From: Michael Romberg _

Sent: 24 April 2017 20:08

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: Re: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20950992) - 2017/2098/A - 12 Tottenham Street

Dear Matthias Gentet
Thank you for this reply.
My comments on the application are:
« given the nature of Whitfield Gardens and the fact that Gig's shopfront is already
advertising itself the proposal from Gig's would not detract from the area.
« However, an advertisement should not be for anything other than Gig's, so it should not be

a location for advertising in general
« And the advertisement should be static, no moving images.

Best wishes

Michael Romberg

Flat 7, Maxclif House
Tottenham Street
London
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